
Appendix 8

From: Sykes, Emily 
Sent: 09 November 2018 13:22
To: Morris, Tracey <Tracey.Morris@wiltshire.gov.uk>
Cc: Woodbridge, Paul <Paul.Woodbridge@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>; Foster, Peter 
<Peter.Foster@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>; Martin, Christopher 
<Christopher.Martin@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Street Trading Application - George Lane Car Park, Marlborough

Good afternoon,

To be honest it doesn’t really change my opinion.
It is still relatively close to the proposed drop in point for police.
It is very close to an area that already has an ASB issue.
It will attract noise and litter to the area.
There is no CCTV in the location so no matter that there may be some on the outside of the trailer it 
will not cover the whole area and there will be the potential for an increase in crime with the late 
night economy being attracted to the car park which has a lot of entrances, exits and walls to hide 
behind.
There is a building development directly opposite where the new site is proposed .  I understand 
that this will be a mixture of business and residential units.  I am sure residents paying to live here 
may have some objection to a kebab van outside.

Kind regards


